
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 28 -  Friday 6th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter.  It has been a delight as always to see all of our children so busy and  

engrossed in their learning.  I have seen some wonderful poetry from Class 3. Class 2 have been busy making 

electrical circuits with lemons!  Class 1 have been busy starting to prepare for the Platinum Jubilee celebra-

tions and Nursery have been very busy in our garden areas.  And that’s just a small flavour of the learning that 

has taken place this week.  Thank you for all of the support you are providing your children with at home, 

reading for pleasure is such an important part of learning and so any reading that your child can enjoy at 

home is incredibly beneficial.  

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Mrs Bancroft 

Kindness, Curiosity, Teamwork, Courage, Resilience, Respect 

Help wanted 

We are looking for some parental help with our Bee Garden project. Sadly due to injury Katie is unable to  

complete the rest of the hard landscaping including creating a patio, filling raised beds and moving  

materials. The children are growing lots of plants and seeds so it will be good to get the garden finished. 

If your are able to assist we are planning to meet on Saturday 21st May at 2pm on the field. 

All materials are on site but wheelbarrows, spades and working tools will be required. Thank you 

NEXT WEEK YOU NEED TO KNOW….. 

KS2—SATs week 

Guitar lessons will be on Monday for those who take them. 

 

KS2 SATs week—beginning 9th May 

Our children are well prepared for their SATs and have worked very hard to be ready for this week.  Please can 

we ask that your child gets a good sleep and eats a good breakfast each day!  To reassure you, the week will 

be stress free and your children well supported. 

Xmas4schools Jubilee Art 

The ordering portal for Jubilee art closes on Sunday 8th May. 



Sun hats and sun cream 

As we come into the warmers months we will be making the most of our wonderful outdoor facilities. Please 

can you apply sun cream to your BEFORE they arrive at school in the morning and make sure all children 

have a sunhat to wear. There is NO need for your child to bring a bottle of sun cream into school.  

Lunches 

Please ensure all lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 8th May. Mrs Shute spends time every  

Sunday following up with parents that have not ordered a lunch.  I would like Mrs Shute to enjoy her Sunday 

without being concerned for school lunches.  Please order by Sunday evening at the latest, thank you for 

your understanding and support. 

Dates 

9 May 22—KS2 SATs week 

17 May 22– Reception Vision check 

19 May 22—Tempest Class Photos 

21 May 22—Deli Fun Run  

21 May 22—Parent Bee Garden afternoon 

27 May 22 —Jubilee Tea Party 

30 May 22 – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Non-Pupil day 

8 June 22—Cornwall Athletics Championships 

9 June 22—Class 2, Carnglaze        

16 June 22—Surfs Up day 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

6 July 22—Sports Day 

14 July 22—Class 3 production, evening performance 

22 July 22—End of year celebration 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

5 September 22—Inset 

6 September 22– Inset 

7 September 22—Autumn terms begins 

Deli Fun Run—21st May 

After a 2 year break Delabole Community Primary are holding their Deli Fun Run on Saturday 21st May.  

The location address is Deli Farm, Delabole, PL33 9BZ.  

Children need to arrive at the big barn at 9.30 a.m. and the race will start at 10.00 a.m.  

This event is open to the following:  

• EYFS & KS1 – All children must be accompanied by a parent/carer whilst on the run  

• KS2  

• Youths (12-17)  

• Adults  

Delabole Community Primary would like an indication of numbers prior to the event so if you wish to take 

part please complete the Forms link below by Wednesday 18th May.  

https://forms.office.com/r/hiDrPmDSaN  




